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Dear parents,  

 I am so excited for you to see what we have learned in class 

and all the science experiments we have performed over the last 

nine weeks. Students will have the chance to show you what we have 

learned! We have learned about the water cycle and did an 

experiment involving water evaporation. We have also learned about 

all the planets in our solar system and have created commercials 

using PowerPoint to “sell” each planet to future Earthlings. I am 

amazed everyday by my students’ creativity, and I know you are, 

too! So, join us next week for our first annual Parent Night! 

 Snacks and drinks will be provided! 

See you then! 

Ms. Nash 
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